

COMMANDER AIR FORCE SPACE COMMAND PETERSON AIR FORCE BASE, COLORADO 80914-4020

10 July 2015

Mr. Donald Kidd President, Lance P. Sijan Chapter #125 The Air Force Association Post Office Box 15007 Colorado Springs CO 80935

Dear Mr. Kidd

Congratulations on the Lance P. Sijan Chapter being selected to receive the Donald W. Steele Memorial Award as best chapter in the Air Force Association.

The Air Force Association, especially the Sijan Chapter, is a tremendous supporter of our Airmen and their families. The Schriever Memorial Essay Contest is just one in a long list of your successful endeavors that I hope to see continue.

I thank you and every member of the chapter, especially the volunteers who make up your leadership team. Well done!

Sincerely

JÓHN E. HÝTEN General, USAF